
 

September Newsletter is Only on the Web

Detroit Section newsletters are e-editions only and are posted on our website
spedetroit.org. Please click here to read and/or print our September newsletter. Click
here for a listing of all recent newsletters. Notifications of our newsletter and News
Brief postings are on our Social Media sites. Please follow Detroit SPEaker on LinkedIn,
Twitter, and Facebook. Be sure to visit the Detroit Board community in The Chain on
the SPE web to get up-to-date information about our activities.

Fall Kick-off Meeting Monday, Sept. 14

The SPE Detroit Section Fall Kick-off meeting will be held at Kettering University, 1700
University Ave, Flint, MI 48504 on Monday, September 14, 2015 beginning at 5:30pm
and concluding around 9:00pm.

Mark Richardson of Manufacturing and Plastics Processing will discuss the plastics
program at Kettering University including curriculum developments, lab renovations,
engaging SPE students, manufacturing initiatives, and some recent research and
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development projects.

Click here to read about one of the major research projects in Kettering’s Plastic Lab.
Be sure to watch the video.

Click here for more information about the meeting and a map.

Please RSVP to Karen Rhodes-Parker, SPE Detroit, at karen@spedetroit.com or at +1
248.244.8993 ext 3 to provide a headcount for the dinner and meeting.

Upcoming Events of Interest

Monday, September 14 Kettering Plastics Program – Kettering Univ, Flint, MI
Sun-Wed, October 4-7 TPO Conference – Marriott (I-75/Big Beaver), Troy, MI
Monday, October 26 FSU Plastics Program – Ferris State Univ, Big Rapids, MI
Wednesday, November 11 Automotive Awards – Burton Manor, Livonia, MI
Monday, November 16 Plant Visit – Linear Mold and Engineering, Livonia, MI

Events being planned for next Spring include the May AutoEPCON, the June Golf
Outing, and Plant Visits to Midland Compounding & Consulting in Midland MI and
Vantage Plastics in Standish MI.

For information about the above upcoming events or to offer other future events and
activities, contact Karen Rhodes-Parker, SPE Detroit, +1 248.244.8993 ext 3,
karen@spedetroit.com.

2015-2016 Officers of Detroit Section

Listed below are our Officers for the year July 2015 through June 2016. The phone
numbers and email addresses for Officers, Directors, and Committee Chairpersons are
listed on our website and on the back page of our newsletter.

President, Adrian Merrington
President-Elect, Wayne Hertlein
1st VicePresident, Chris Surbrook
2nd Vice President, Gary Kogowski
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Secretary, Bob Petrach
Treasurer, Tom Powers
Past President, Sassan Tarahomi
Councilor, Sandra McClelland

Visit Detroit Section Websites Often

Be sure to bookmark as favorites the Detroit Section websites to get the latest news on
activities and events. All of our Newsletters and News Briefs are posted on our website,
and notifications of the website postings are posted by Detroit SPEaker on our Social
Media sites.

Detroit Section spedetroit.org
Detroit Section Material Auction spematerialauction.com
Detroit Section SPE TPO Conference auto-tpo.com
Detroit Board on The Chain thechain.4spe.org
Detroit SPEaker on LinkedIn linkedin.com/groups/Society-Plastics-Engineers-
Detroit-Section-4404194
Detroit SPEaker on Twitter twitter.com/detroitspeaker
Detroit SPEaker on Facebook facebook.com/detroit.speaker

Sponsors of Detroit Section Activities

The following companies support activities of the SPE Detroit Section including the
newsletter and website. Please patronize them, and click on a name to go to the
sponsor’s website.

BASF Automotive
Entec Polymers
Maple Press
Midland Compounding
Uniplas
Waste Free

Chase Plastics
IAC Group
M. Holland Company
Ravago Americas
Vantage Plastics
Wittmann Battenfeld
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These News Briefs are emailed to all Detroit Section members who have correct
email addresses in their file at SPE HQ. This issue only is also being emailed to
our suspended members. Please forward this email to your associates even
though you think they may have received it. Members of SPE International are
not necessarily members of the Detroit Section. Â If you have any questions or
suggestions regarding communications, please feel free to contact Irv Poston, +1
248.646.9574, ieposton@juno.com.

Visit the Detroit Section webpage.

Send an email to unsubscribe@4spe.org to opt-out of emails you no longer wish to receive.

SPE | 6 Berkshire Blvd., Suite 306 | Bethel, CT 06801-1065 USA

Note: To ensure delivery to your inbox,

please add societyofplasticsengineers@4spe.com to your address book.
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